KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND New York



UNITED STATES SENATOR

April 11, 2019

Dear Ms. Nitkin,

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate you, the recipient of the Presidential Volunteer Service Award from Youth for Human Rights International, on your outstanding work implementing, promoting, and teaching the value of human rights to youth in Taiwan, New Jersey, and here in New York. This honor reflects the importance of your cause and the strength of your commitment to advocating for young people across the world.

I am grateful for individuals like yourself whose dedication to human rights education reminds us of the important responsibilities we share as a global community. It is my hope that your efforts as an educator, writer, and leader inspire others to take part in actions large and small, public, and private, to promote peace and tolerance in their communities.

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes for a bright future filled with continued success.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Gillibrand

United States Senator